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March 30, 1973

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Att: Mr. Emery Arnold

Re: Water Source Wells
NW Cha Cha Unit
Cha Cha Gallup Field
San Juan County, N. Mex,

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Please be advised that 12 shallow water
source wells (depth 25-50 f£t.) located along
the San Juan River in Sec 15 & 16-29N-14W
formerly owned by Exxon Corporation have been
purchased by Suburban Propane Gas Corporation
as part of the NW Cha Cha Unit purchase.

Should you desire further information
concerning this matter, please advise.

Yours very truly,

Ben K, Kelley
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